
   
                                                          Bethany Catholic Primary School 

        34-38 William Howell Dr 

27 March 2019       Glenmore Park NSW 2745 

Easter Hat Parade on Tuesday 9th April & Voluntary Easter Egg donations for Easter Raffle 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Your parent association has recently sought suggestions and ideas from their parent peers via both an 
online survey and through the respective volunteer Grade Reps. The feedback that was received included 
making sure we allowed opportunities for the children and their families to be involved in community 
building activities. We will continue to work together in collaboration with you, our teachers, students, and 
school/parish leaders. 

This year we invite all the children to make and decorate their own Easter Hats and be part of the hat 
parade starting at 9.00am on Tuesday 9th April at the basketball courts.  The children really enjoy this 
opportunity to be creative and be part of the parade. 

We would also like to invite you to bring in an Easter egg / donation for our parent volunteers to make up 
Easter egg/donations baskets to raffle off.  Please bring your egg/donations to your class teacher by 
deadline date Wednesday 3rd April 2019. We hope to collect enough eggs / donations to create 3 baskets 
per grade.  

All children will receive a free ticket to enter into the draw and have an equal chance to win.  

We understand that chocolate eggs are not suitable for all our children due to food sensitivities. We 
therefore request some non-food donations if possible, e.g. books, stationery, stuffed toys, vouchers or 
other novelties. If you have a business and would like to donate vouchers/ goods or services, we would be 
very happy to hear from you. Please e-mail us at bethanyparents@gmail.com or drop it into the school 
office by 3rd April to leave your prize donation and details. 

We thank you in advance for your participation and look forward to seeing you and your children during 
our community Easter celebrations 

  

Cheryl Brown       Marina Fanucchi 
School Principal        P&F President 2019     
 Easter Raffle food sensitivity information and parent helper note 

I wish to notify my child(ren)___________________________in class(es)______________have food 
sensitivities. Should their ticket be drawn out as the winner, please supply a non-food prize where possible. 
 
Signature_____________________________ 
 
I am available to help out with wrapping up Easter egg/ non-food donation baskets from 9:30am on Friday 
5th April in the school library. 
Name_____________________________ 
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